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1. In the month of March, we had 3481 views of the website which is slightly less than

the 3572 views in February. The highest number of views in the last 30 days were:

● Our Meeting

● Contact List

● Script and Slides

● Home Page

● The SMR Service Schedule

2. An email was put out to the SMR meeting membership inviting testimonial quotes to

be added to the website. The intention was an invitation to be inclusive of newer

members, and to reflect our growing community. We had many submissions (16), all

which beautifully reflect the growth of the meeting. Thank you everyone for taking

the time to put thought to your quotes and to submit.

3. The Men’s ACA Meeting page on the Events page has been updated with links to

their meeting script, tech host slides, contact list and business meeting agenda

requests and past minutes. Links have also been added for 7th Tradition donations.

https://www.acamorning.org/weekly-mens-aca-meeting/
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